
March Newsletter - Room 10

Dear Families, 

 Spring is coming…Yay!  Although this is an 
active time of year as we all want to be outside, we will 
continue to focus the importance of our year coming to an 
end and how much work there is to do.  Our kindergarteners will be working hard 
preparing for their transition into the first grade and we have a few primary students 
that will be entering kindergarten next year.  Lots to do, lots to learn, lots of fun! 

 We will finish our “solving problems peacefully” discussion the first week of 
March.  We will then start to read our books “Big Bully Buddy, Finding Friendship” 
and “Wonderfully Made, The story of Hope.”  These two books will take us though 
April. 

 We will study Antarctica this month.  There are many fun and unique facts 
about Antarctica and the students will have fun learning about this continent.  We 
will also learn about vertebrates and invertebrates.   

     Here’s to a great March!  

       ~ Ms. Judy 

 

Birthdays - Cordelia 3/2, Nina 3/24


Cold mornings - Warmer afternoons… It’s that time of year to wear layers!  


Please check to see if your child has an extra pair of clothes and still fits, thx!


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

March 17 - Pancake Breakfast 7am-9am


March 20 - Early Release, School closes at 12:30 

March 22 - March 27 Spring Break - School Closed, GAP CAMP AVAILABLE
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS


